
  
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Members, Donors and Visitors, 
 
We hope you are enjoying warm days/cool nights now that the heat wave has passed. The museum, 
under tons of sand and concrete, is a cool location in summer with its built-in natural air 
conditioning.   
 
Don’t put off a visit. Stay cool in our museum! See below for three more reasons to visit Fort Miles. 
 
As always, thank you for your support of Fort Miles Museum. 
 
Jim Pierce 
President 
Fort Miles Museum 
 

 
 
  

http://fortmilesha.org/


 

V-J Day Ceremony 
 

 
The annual salute for Victory over Japan Day, which took place in Tokyo Harbor on Sept. 2, 1945, will 
be held Sept. 2 at Fort Miles. This ceremony salutes the 800 Delaware soldiers who perished during 
World War II, with 100 names read each year. Plan to join us for this special time of 
commemoration. 
 

 



 
  

Download the Printable Flyer 
 

 

 
 

 
  

https://fortmilesha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/FortMilesFlyerVJDay.pdf


 

Oil Still Bleeds Fall Talks 2022 
 

 

 



Sept 10, 2022: 
Retired Brig. Gen. Kennard R. Wiggins Jr., Delaware ANG, will present a lecture Sept. 10 in 
conjunction with the unique (and free) Oil Still Bleeds exhibit. General Wiggins’ subject is 
“Delawareans at Pearl Harbor and During the Very Early Days of World War II.” He offers his insights 
into the circumstances for Delaware’s military personnel Dec. 7, 1941, and the days that followed. 
General Wiggins will present his free talk at 1 p.m. at the Lewes History Museum, 101 Adams Ave.  
 
Oct. 29, 2022:  
Retired Col. Krewasky Salter, president of the Pritzker Military Museum & Library, Chicago, will 
present a lecture Oct. 29. His topic is ”Oil Still Bleeds:  Forgotten African American Heroes of Pearl 
Harbor and Beyond.” Details to follow. 
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